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Revival of CCI 

 

434.  SHRI GUTHA SUKENDER REDDY:  

SHRI PRABHAKAR REDDY KOTHA:  

 

Will the Minister of HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC ENTERPRISES be pleased 

to state: 

   

(a) whether the Government has received any proposal from the State Government of Telangana 

requesting for revival of Cement Corporation of India (CCI) situated at Adilabad;  

(b) if so, the details thereof; and  

(c) the status of the proposal? 

 

  

ANSWER 

 

 MINISTER  OF  STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF  HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND 

PUBLIC ENTERPRISES (SHRI  BABUL SUPRIYO) 

 

 

(a): Yes, the Govt. has received a proposal from the State Government of Telangana for revival 

of unit of CCI Ltd. situated at Adilabad.  

 

(b): A copy of letter dated 20.12.2016 received from Principal Secretary, Govt. of Telanagana 

State is enclosed.   

 

(c): CCEA has taken a decision regarding strategic sale of different CPSEs including units of 

CCI.  Accordingly the process of strategic sale of CCI units has been started as per DIPAM’s 

guidelines. The State Govt. was informed of this position vide letter dated 10.01.2017 (copy 

enclosed) and has also been requested to participate in the bid as and when the strategic sale 

process starts.  

 

 

 

 ********** 


